
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 31, 2021 The Thirty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Welcome to the University Parish Newman Center. We cherish your presence among us and invite you to enter wholeheartedly into our worship. As 
Catholics, we understand our worship as our community’s grateful response to God’s goodness and love. Thus our liturgy is not a “spectator” 
experience; participation in prayer and in song is everyone’s responsibility and privilege. Please do not be a stranger. Pray and sing with us as members 
of God’s human family. 

Music for Worship 
(Mass setting can be found on the yellow pew card) 

Gathering Song: All Are Welcome (850) 
GLORIA 
Psalm 16: You Will Show Me the Path of Life (30) 
GOSPEL ACCLAMATION 
Presentation of Gifts: O Breathe on Me, O Breath of 

God (902) 
UNIVERSITY PARISH MASS 
 Holy, Holy, Holy 
 Memorial Acclamation 
 Amen 
 Lamb of God 
Communion: Where Two or Three Are Gathered 

(907) 
Sending Forth: Ye Watchers and Ye Holy Ones (882) 

Liturgical Ministers for November 7 
9:00 am 
Sacristan  Ralph & Lucille Esposito 
Lectors  Dick McNeil (1) 
   Bob Stadulis (2) 
E.M.H.C.  Priscilla Valenti 
Greeter   Jack Kline 
Altar Server  Justin Barzellato 
11:00 am 
Sacristan  Robert Colecchi 
Lectors  Eric Arellano (1) 
   Heather Liptak (2) 
E.M.H.C.  Tracey Colecchi 
Greeter   Eileen & Vicki Kelly 
Altar Server  Barb Boltz 
7:00 pm 
Sacristan  Brian Scalfano 
Lectors  Abby Mosbacher (1) 
   Cassidy Kolonko (2) 
E.M.H.C.  Mandy Flanagan 
Altar Server  AJ Darby 

Mass Schedule and Parish Events 

Sunday, October 31 
9:00 am – Mass: † Mary Blankenship 
9:30 am – CCD Grades 2-8 
11:00 am – Mass: † Mary Mozan 
11:00 am – CCD Pre-K–1st Grade 
1:00 pm – Steelers vs. Browns watch party 
6:00 pm – Sacrament of Reconciliation 
7:00 pm – Mass: For the Community 

Monday, November 1 
7:30 am – Mass: † Stabilla family 
6:00 pm – Rt. 59 Youth Ministry 
7:30 pm – Choir rehearsal 
8:00 pm – CSA Bible study 

Tuesday, November 2 
7:00 pm – Rosary 
7:00 pm – Sacrament of Reconciliation 
8:00 pm – Mass: † Adam & Betty Mavusiak 
9:00 pm – CSA General Meeting 

Wednesday, November 3 
7:30 am – Mass: † Susan Stabilla 
8:00 am – Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
5:00 pm – Soup & Scripture 
7:00 pm – RCIA 

Thursday, November 4 
7:30 am – Mass: † Scott Copeland 
4:00 pm – Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Friday, November 5 
7:30 am – Mass: † Grant Samblanet 
7:00 pm – Euchre Night 

Saturday, November 6 
3:00 pm – Reconciliation 
6:00 pm – CSA Breakfast prep 

Sunday, November 7 
9:00 am – Mass: † James San & Edward & Agnes 

Sawyer 
9:30 am – CCD Grades 2-8 
10:00 am – CSA Breakfast 
11:00 am – Mass: † Norma Gondek Family 
11:00 am – CCD Pre-K–1st Grade 
6:00 pm – Sacrament of Reconciliation 
7:00 pm – Mass: For the Community 

THANK YOU: This bulletin is furnished to the Parish without charge. The advertisements that appear on the back 
completely defray all publishing costs with which the church would otherwise be burdened. Please patronize these sponsors 
as a thank you for their kind generosity. 

Sunday, October 24th 
Sunday Collection: $4,574 

World Mission Sunday: $315 
Thank you for your generosity! 



 
 
 

News & Noteworthy 
Euchre Night: Calling all student and non-student 
parishioners! Join us for a night of Euchre on November 
5 at 7 pm. This will be a great opportunity to relax and 
get to know each other. All are welcome in this place! 
CSA Breakfast: Join us for the November CSA 
Breakfast on Sunday, October 10 at 10 am, following the 
9 am Mass. Tickets are $8 for adults, $5 for students and 
children, and free for children under 5. We hope to see 
you there! 
An invitation: Bishop David Bonnar invites couples 
who are married civilly but not in the Church to 
inquire about beginning the validation process 
(“having your marriage recognized by the Church.”) 
Please contact the parish office at your earliest 
convenience to inquire about beginning the necessary 
steps leading to the validation of your marriage. 
Colegio Mission Committee Non-Event: Today is the 
last day for donations to the Padre Nicolas Antonio 
Rodriguez Diocesan School. Everyone who donates is 
entered into a drawing for one of three great thank-you 
prizes: An original piece of Frank Susi pottery, a wine 
basket, or a handmade Christmas tree luminary. 
Winners will be notified by phone in mid-November. 
Thank you for helping the Colegio Mission Committee 
support our sister school in El Salvador. 
Giving Tree 2021: We will be hosting a Gift Card/Cash 
drive during the month of November, beginning 
November 7 and ending November 28. Catholic 
Charities is requesting $25 Walmart Gift cards. You 
may also give via cash, check (payable to UPNC), or 
Venmo (@CatholicStudentAssociation-KSU). Please 
write “Giving Tree” in the subject line. There will be a 
tree up in the social hall on Sunday, November 21 with 
tags for gifts to be distributed through Kentway. These 
gifts are due back December 5. Please contact Eileen 
Kelly at 19ekelly58@gmail.com with any questions. 
St. Patrick Church Invites You: Join us for a Video 
Advent Series "METANOIA!" Fr. Dave Pivonka will 
lead us on a journey with Christ into "conversion." We 
will meet on Mondays during Advent in Captain's 
Cabin either from 9:30-11:00 am or 6:30-8:00 pm. Please 
call Michal at 330-673-5849 with any questions. 
25th Annual Red Mass: Bishop David J. Bonnar invites 
anyone involved in the Legal and Judicial Profession to 
join in prayer for their important work for the common 
good of our local communities and society. All judges 
and attorneys, particularly those who are Catholics, are 
encouraged to attend the Annual Red Mass on Wed. 
Nov. 3 in St. Columba Cathedral, at 12:10 pm For 
additional information, please contact Msgr. Robert J. 
Siffrin at (330) 744-8451, ext. 225. 

Religious Education 
RT59 Youth Ministry meets Monday, November 1 
from 6-7:30 pm. RT59YM is open to all high school 
students grades 9-12. Please join us for a special All 
Saints Day event! 
Soup and Scripture: Join Fr. Chad for "Do This in 
Memory of Me: The Real Presence in Scripture, Liturgy 
and Our Lives." We will examine the scriptural sources 
of the doctrine of Real Presence, how it is expressed in 
our worship, and what it means for us in our daily life. 
Of course we will begin by sharing a meal. Contact 
Carmen Roebke if you can contribute soup, salad, 
bread, or dessert. Wednesday, Nov. 3, 5-7 pm in the 
social hall. 

Campus Ministry 
Steelers vs. Browns Watch Party: Football season is 
upon us! Join us this afternoon at 1 pm for a watch 
party of THE biggest rivalry in all of sports! In the spirit 
of Halloween, feel free to dress up as your favorite NFL 
player, past or present! With any questions, contact 
Brian Scalfano (bscalfan@kent.edu) or Carolyn Hales 
(chales@kent.edu). 
CSA General Meeting: Join us for the November 
Catholic Student Association General Meeting on 
Tuesday, November 2 at 9 pm in the Social Hall! Learn 
about all of the CSA events for the month of November 
and hang out with your fellow Newmanites. Questions? 
Contact Brian at bscalfan@kent.edu. 
CSA Breakfast Prep: Come help us prepare our 
monthly CSA Breakfast for the parishioners of the 
Newman Center! Prep for the breakfast is Saturday, 
November 6 at 6 pm and more prep and serving will be 
on Sunday, November 7 at 9 am. You can help at one or 
both shifts! If you would like to volunteer contact Shelly 
at mbender8@kent.edu or Abby at amosbach@kent.edu. 

CSA Fall Retreat: Spend time 
growing closer to God and your 
friends! Please join us for our Fall 
Retreat at Loyola Retreat House on 
November 12, 13, and 14. Open to 
all undergraduate and graduate 
students, Catholic and non-
Catholic. Fee of $40 includes all 
food, lodging, and materials. 

For more information about CRS Ambassadors, like 
us on Facebook @KSU.CRS.Ambassadors and follow us 
on Twitter @crs_ksu 
      KSU.Catholic.Student.Association       @ksu_csa        @ksu_csa 

In Sympathy 
The faith community of University Parish Newman Center extends to Fr. Chad Johnson and his family our 
prayerful sympathy as they mourn the recent passing of his grandfather. May they experience the healing presence 
and peace of our risen Savior in their lives. 

 
SCAN TO 
REGISTER 


